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Governing Body Newsletter – Summer Term 2022 
 

This continues to be an exciting, as well as challenging, time to be working 

in and around school. It has been great to see educational visits running again, 

as well as activities such as music lessons, and we look forward to sports days 

and the summer fayre. 
 

Before the end of term we will be reviewing the outcomes of the various 

assessments that have been completed, to assess this academic year and in 

preparation for the next. We are pleased the current 21 single-age class 

structure will continue, facilitating stability.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Your feedback matters! 
 

Thank you again to those of you who completed our recent parent and carer 

survey. Your perspective on how school is doing is important to tailor our 

discussions with school’s Leadership Team and for our monitoring 

activities. We are thinking about how to make our surveys easier to 

complete. If you have any ideas then please let us know. 
 

We also received feedback from staff last term, also through an online 

survey, which was completed by most staff and was largely positive. As 

with the parent survey, the results and comments were discussed with Mr 

Allen and Senior Leaders, including follow-up actions and monitoring 

points.  
 

 

School Vision & Values 
 

At Brampton Village Primary every child matters and each individual is valued for the unique contribution he or 

she makes to our community. Our aim is to create an environment which promotes children’s self-esteem, to make our 

school a place where pupils feel happy, safe and able to enjoy learning. We strive to provide a learning climate in which 

children can flourish and achieve their very best; where they can celebrate their differences and develop the skills and 

confidence to build happy and successful futures. By working closely with parents and the community we aim to build 

strong and effective partnerships, which help children to thrive. 

 

Our work 
 

Our main role is to oversee the strategic direction of the school and 

review progress. We publish each year’s development priorities within 

our School Development Plan, and monitor progress towards them 

through the year. We also monitor routine elements of school life, such 

as safeguarding, wellbeing, SEND and Pupil Premium provisions. 

 

Last term we completed monitoring visits on: Safeguarding, Health & 

Safety, Pupil Premium provision, Catch-Up, Brambles, Maths, Phonics 

and English. Our monitoring reports are shared among the full 

Governing Body and reviewed by the Local Authority. They include any 

points of note to share and any follow-up monitoring required. 

 

 

 

 

Survey results 
We would like to thank everyone who took the time to respond to our 

survey last term. The results showed that the majority of children are 

happy at the school and, of those who replied, all felt safe, which is 

fantastic for us to know when planning future monitoring and oversight. 

If you have any feedback about any aspect of school life, please email us 

(address above). To help inform Ofsted about what to look for in their 

next inspection, you can also use ParentView, on the Ofsted website. 

 
 

  

Who we are 
 

Parent Governors: 

Howard Bluck 

Katie Brown  

Mary Campling-Woollam 

Richard Kelly 
 

Co-opted Governors: 

Emma Spencer (Chair) 

Ian Langworthy (V.Chair) 

Rachel Bell-Berry  

Nic Evans 

Rev. Duncan Goldthorpe 

Kelly Long 

Jessica Wetzel 
 

Local Authority 

Governor: 

Peter Downes 
 

Staff Governors: 

Peter Allen (Headteacher) 

Sheryl Dachs 

 

Please contact us as 

needed: 

governorquestions@bram

pton.cambs.sch.uk.  

 

We currently have a 

vacancy on our team; 

please get in touch by 

email if you are interested 

in joining us! There is 

more information about us 

on the school website. 
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